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In order to better serve you now and into the future, Rowley Company is upgrading our computer 
system for company operations and customer service.

We are making every effort for this change to be invisible to you, but in the event that you experience 
anything outside of our normal service, please bear with us and let us know how we can assist you 
during this short transition.

We look forward to providing the next level of “one-stop shopping” for all of your window covering and 
decorating supplies!


